Mr, William Carter

3954 Acapulco Ave

Las Vegas, NV 89121-6104
{702) 451-4510

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King

Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901. 8. Stewart St., Suite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

I own property in Lincoln County Nevada (as well as in Las Vegas). [ am
a Great fan of Great Basin, and want it to remain as pristinely
beautiful as it is. The answer to Las Vegas' water problems is
education and conservation, not Ever-Increasing water grabs,

Please stop this nonsense!
William G. Carter

3954 Acapulco Ave

Las Vegas NV 80121

Sincerely,
Mr. William Carter




